
Letter to the Editor: Library bag sale possible thanks to help of many 

Written by Betsy Blevins
Thursday, 26 May 2011 10:56 - 

May 19, 2011

Dear Betsy,

On behalf of the library I would like to thank you for all the great articles about our Book sale
event on May 7th.

Thank you to all the businesses who came out to participate and make it a great event on our
square.

  

Also I would like to thank Stephen Macsisak and Darvin Nolen, Heather Bryant,and the other
volunteers for taking time to help on Friday and Saturday with sale.

To Crossroads Hardware , L.E.A.P and all the folks who came out to buy a bag or make a
donation, you are greatly appreciated.

Thank you to the Furniture Gallery for the donation of the bags.

Also thanks to Jeannie and David Johnson for the new book carts. We were able to use them at
the sale for displays, as well as in the Library.

We raised over $600 for the library.

Sincerely,
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Rose Farhood

Leonard Public Library Director
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